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05 November 2021 

HON. SONNY ANGARA 

Chairperson, Committee on Finance 

18th Congress of the Republic of the Philippines 

 

Thru:   Arch. Sarah Redoblado 

Executive Director, Alternative Planning Initiatives, Inc. (ALTERPLAN) 

Quezon City, Philippines 

Dear Sen. Angara: 

Greetings!  

We would like to inform you that we, the Lombay Ka Marawi, Inc. (LKM), an organization composed of more 

than 1,000 IDP families severely affected by the 2017 Marawi siege, are in full support of the Senate Bill No. 

2420 otherwise known as the “Marawi Siege Victims Compensation Act of 2021”.   

We are forwarding to you our resolution (herein attached) containing our recommendations and certain provisions 

relevant to the conditions and sentiments of the Marawi IDPs.  

 

Although we might not have the luxury of time to beat the deadline for your hearing, we would appreciate it 

much if the good Senator can give the LKM Board of Directors the opportunity to have an audience to discuss 

our concerns at your convenient time.  

Thank you very much. 

Respectfully yours, 

 

ZAINODEN R. BAZER 

President, LKM 









 


